From: L

To: wildp
Subject: Ground west of Napier Avenue
Date: 22 November 2015 11:34:11

I had noticed the area zoned off in the new proposed plans HBg24. (Ten houses)

Certainly two households in the area would be unhappy if this evolved to become a full
planning application.
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And myself - John and Teresa Macdonald at _

Reasons - Loss of greenspace, traffic at foot of Crosshill Drive. Also would suggest an
element of danger at busy times, especially at schools home times and often partly caused
by parking around the corner shop.

This area of land has already had planning applications rejected so disappointed that it
still appears as land for development in the proposed local plan.

Would request that this be removed from the proposed local plan.

Regards

John Macdonald





